
           Jet Class Newsletter  

 

  

What have we been learning? 

This week in Jet class we have been busy using our ELLI powers of imagination and 

stickability to write our own twists on Hansel and Gretel. 

We have also created a database using textease software, and worked in teams to 

find out information and record this in tables and graphs. 

In Science we have been concluding our sunflower investigation, where we found 

out what plants need to survive and why. We also had a visitor from the Send a Cow 

charity, who worked with us to explore why villages to Africa find it tricky to grow 

plants and what can be done to help. 

We have been working hard to complete our amazing felt owls. Thank you so much 

to those who were able to come and help! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The year 5s have been working with us to develop their sports leadership award, 

where they come up with playground games they can set up and lead during lunch 

times. Take a look at some of their ideas! We had so much fun! 
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Next Week 

 
We will be commenting on and researching different 

designs and flavours of ice-lollies, ready to design and 

make our own for our enchanted forest project outcome. 

 

We will also be presenting our very own shows about 

how to grow plants to Emerald class, following our story 

boards. 

 

We will also be practising our Hansel and Gretel song 

with our own music to perform during our Enchanted 

forest project outcome. 

Important information  

 
PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD HAS SUNCREAM 

APPLIED, A SUN HAT AND WATER BOTTLE IN 

SCHOOL DURING THIS HOT WEATHER. 

 

Enchanted forest project outcome for Jet and 

Emerald classes – Thursday 12th July (pm)  

 

Reports go out- 12th July 

 

Inset day- 13th July 

 

Infant disco – Tuesday 17th July 4.45-5.45pm  

 


